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July 2020

Year 5 Summer Homework

Dear Parents and friends of Castle Hill Primary School,

We are aware that a lot of you have been working really hard on your home learning over the past
couple of months and are looking forward to a well-earned break over the summer holidays. However,
there may be times when you are at a loose end and would like to keep the children occupied, therefore
we have come up with a list of suggested activities that the children could have a go at doing over the
summer holidays. Please don’t feel like you have to complete all of these activities but if your child
would like to complete one or two of them it would be great to see what they produce when they come
back into school. The children will receive merits or Dojo points for their efforts.

e We would like the children to carry out a project on something that interests them, it could be a
sport, hobby, their favourite animal or something else that they would like to research. They can
present their project in any way they wish, either as a poster, booklet, powerpoint presentation or
even a poem if they wish, it is entirely up to them.

e We would like the children to continue practising their times tables, they can use Times Tables
Rockstars to do this or there are some other websites that have some multiplication games such as:
Hit the button, Mental maths train, Coconut multiples, maths fishing (all available on the topmarks
website- no flash player needed).

e Please find attached the Year 5 and 6 statutory spelling list. Please begin working on these over the
holidays so that your child is familiar with the words in September.

e The National Trust also have a list of 50 things to do before you’re 11 and 3/4. There are some really
fun activities on the list; how many can you do over the summer holidays? More information can be
found via the website https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/50-things-to-do - you could even put a
picture of all of your efforts into a scrap book to show us in September!

We hope that you all have a great summer and we look forward to hearing about all your adventures in
September.

Have a lovely and well-deserved holiday,

The Year 5 Team

Executive Headteacher: John DF Martin ma Deputy Headteacher: Ms R Willmouth msc
Greenbank Campus: Winklebury Way, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG23 8BN
Rooksdown Campus: Park Prewett Road, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG24 9XA
Tel: (01256) 473777 email: admin@castlehillprimary.net \Website: www.castlehillprimary.net
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